
August 6, 1983 

Lt. T. G. Landvogt 
Commander Coast Guard Group Monterey 
100 Lighthouse Avenue 
Monterey, CA 93940 

Dear Tom: 

I have become aware that people are occasionally 
entering the Pt. Pinos lighthouse grounds during non-
visitor hours, then using the ruse that they have 
permission to be there from a member of the museum 
staff or a lighthouse docent. 

In order that you can maintain the necessary 
security for this facility, we will always have a 
member of the museum staff or a lighthouse docent 
accompany anyone or group that has made arrangements 
with us to visit the lighthouse. We will assume that 
others have the permission of the Monterey Station. 

Sincerely yours, 

Vernal L. Yadon 
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